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To : CNSC  

 

Re: 10 year license request by BWXT to process uranium into fuel pellets in the city of Peterborough.  

As a resident of Peterborough who gains my livelihood from the healing arts and teaching yoga within 
the community, I request that the license not be granted. 

The facility where BWXT aims to process uranium into fuel pellets is located right in our town around 
the corner from where I work.  The people who come to the healing centre have vulnerable health 
conditions, both physically and mentally, and any added risk that they associate with this location will 
have a negative impact on their involvement and their ability to heal and lead engaged and whole lives.   

Working in the healthcare field, I am also concerned about the health impacts of having uranium being 
transported within the City, and processed there as its presence increases the risk of exposure, leakages, 
spills and contamination.  This will adversely impact the health of the residents in the long run.   

Processing uranium fuel pellets in a city directly puts vulnerable people at risk and will have a negative 
impact on housing sales, business growth and participation in health and healing arts. 

Thank you for requesting the city of Peterborough’s public feedback before granting a 10 year license to 
BWXT.  

 

Sincerely, 

Anna Petry  

 

Peterborough, Ontario 

 

 

 


